
 
  

Office of the President 
September 17, 2015 
 
Daemen College  
Faculty and Staff 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
I hope the opening of the semester went well for you. I am writing with a few updates. 
 
From 8:00 a.m. 

business if they had use of the small parking lot for a few days. I hope you agree that this was a good trade off. The 
DOT officials just today assured me that they will complete their work within the next three weeks. 
 
Also, I am delighted to announce that the College has made an historic change in its legal representation. After 
careful discussion and analysis, we have engaged Harris Beach to serve as our official legal counsel. We believe that 
this firm is best positioned to serve our needs as we become an increasingly more complex and sophisticated 
institution. The College will also continue our close relationship with Phillips Lytle, and they will likely do 


